
To accommodate the construction of the new Daly Overpass a section of Pacific Avenue must be closed for a temporary period. 

• Effective April 4th, 2022 the Pacific Avenue loop as well as Pacific Avenue between15th Street and 18th Street will be closed. 
  Local traffic only will be allowed in this area.

• Drivers may use Rosser Avenue or Princess Avenue to access 18th Street.

• This section of Pacific Avenue will be closed from April 2022 to approximately December 2022. 

We appreciate your ongoing patience during this period.
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